23 August 2022

Mr Nic Clyde
NSW Coordinator
Lock the Gate Alliance
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Dear Mr Clyde
| refer to your letter to the Independent Planning Commission of 22 August 2022.

Please see the Commission’s Statement of today’s date linked here, which is responsive to
the matters raised in your letter.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me on 9383 2100.
Yours sincerely
U

Samantha McLean
Executive Director
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